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EACP Committee

From: C. ALLEN GREENFIELD <cubbypeanut@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 6:58 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Meeting 8/20/19, EACP-6

Good Morning Shane, 
 
I will be unable to attend and would like to urge your support for a sustainable tourism assessment for 
Maui County.  The highway, private and public lands and county resources deserve our attention and 
action to protect these resources from trespassing and the affects of over-tourism.   
 
I am unfamiliar with the resolution entitled “Urging the Office of Economic Development to require the 
Maui County Visitor Association to incorporate specific environmental items into grant objectives” as 
well as County Communications 17-231 proposed .  Would your office be able to send me this 
material.   
 
Thank you and your office for your service, 
 
Allen Greenfield 


